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September 26, 1973

Knight & Miller 0il Corporation
601 Denver Club Bldg.
Denver, Colorado 80202
RE: Oldfather No, 1
Yoyo Field
Logan County, Colorado

Gentlemen:

In your letter of July 27, 1973, you stated that this well was sold to Fort
Worth Pipe and Supply Company and that they plugged and abandoned it and should
have filed the plugging report with us,

On July 30, 1973, I called to let you know that we had not received the plug-
ging report from them, To date, we still have not received the report.

Your early attention in filing the report or getting Fort Worth Pipe and Supply
Company to file it will be asppreciated,

Very truly yours,

H. H, Morrell
Senior Petroleum Engineer
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